
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

MUNICIPAL COURT LAW CERTIFICATION DEADLINE EXTENSION 

 The deadline for filing an application for Municipal Court Law certification is extended 
to September 30, 2013.  Completed applications must be postmarked or hand delivered on or 
before that date.  For your convenience, applications for certification may be obtained from the 
Board’s website at http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us/supreme_doc/njbac/ or requested from: 
 

Supreme Court of New Jersey 
Board on Attorney Certification 

PO Box 965 
Trenton, NJ   08625-0965 

(609) 984-3077 
E-Mail: BAC.Mailbox@judiciary.state.nj.us 

 
 
       Mark Neary 
       Clerk of the Supreme Court 
 
 
Dated: June 7, 2013 
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